
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Some of our wax bell moulds.                                                                 Preparing the melt.                                                                                           Children from Lerryn school sent                          

                              pennies to go into the melt in  

                   keeping with ancient traditions.  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

   

 Pouring the melt into the wax moulds…                …which are then left to set.             



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Removing the set bells from their moulds. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                               Tuning our bells. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                Ta Dah!  The Finished product!     

                                                                                                Some of our beautiful new bells which will be transported to Nicholson Engineering Ltd who are making the bell 

                                                                                                components and frame, and hanging our bells at St Winnow in August 2017.                                  


